
 

 
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

June 16, 2015 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:30AM 

 

Administration 

 

1: Budget Discussion…Will be passing Budget on June 23,2015   

 

Road Department 

 

1: Pot Holes are being worked on 

 

2: Road side mowing taking place 

 

3: Getting quotes on new lighting for the mini-dump (old light bar shorting out) 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 10:06pm 

 
 

 

 

_________________________   ______Absent___________________ 

Mrs. Beth Vanhaaren, President   Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

 


